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RE Trip to Krakow 19 July - 22 July 2020 
 
On Tuesday March 31st there will be an information evening for the Poland trip to Krakow 
running 19th -22nd July 2020.  The presentation will be in the Sixth Form Pod 6pm-7pm and 
cover the itinerary of the visit as well as travel and packing advice. 
 
When you enter through the main entrance, you will be directed to the Pod and the 
presentation will begin at 6pm.  There will be an opportunity for you to ask questions within 
the hour and I will make the PowerPoint presentation available after the evening. 
 
If you have any queries in the meantime please do not hesitate to send me an email. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on the evening. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Justine Davies 
Head of Religious Studies 
 


